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The Romero
Catholic Academy

Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

Welcome to our Summer newsletter

As we come to the end of another year, it's fabulous to look back and see
how much has been going on across our schools, despite the challenges
that continue to be caused by the Coronavirus pandemic. Hopefully this
summer newsletter provides a flavour of what we've been up to.

This term we saw Coventry start it's
“City of Culture” campaign and, with it,
we've also seen the country go sports-
mad. All of the Romero schools
participated in the Coventry Torch
Relay, Lighting a Flame of Friendship
with an original torch from the 1948
Olympics. In total, the torch was passed
between 54 schools across the city (see
p12 for our school's).

This was a fabulous opportunity for our
children to feel part of their wider
community, to learn about the Olympic
and Paralympic values and to be more
physically active. We know the links
between physical activity, sport and
mental health are really important and
we have really missed out on a lot of
school sport this year so it was really
pleasing to see so much activity across
our schools.

| certainly didn't know that we have so
many good skippers! Cardinal
Wiseman also hosted the Catholic
Schools Year 6 cross country and the
Romero Sports Day and it is fabulous to
see our amazing sporting facilities
being used by our students and the
wider community (see p.4).

We continue to invest in our estate and
I'm sure in our next newsletter we'll be

showing you the results of the
significant investment that is going in to
the hall at Cardinal Wiseman over the
summer. The hall at St Gregory's

has also been remodelled and
re-christened as the Robert Wright hall
in honour of Father Bob. Whilst at
Corpus Christi a new sensory garden
has opened to commemorate Carole
Flynn, a much-missed learning mentor,
who passed away last year (see p11).

Following the success of the year 4
"Taste of Ancient Greece” event
(highlighted in our last newsletter), our
fabulous catering staff have teamed up
again with our teaching staff to provide
a "Taste of India" to year 2 students (see
p5). The catering staff have also been
touring the schools in the Romero
Diner, our catering van, to support
events and activities across the schools.

Our Lay Chaplaincy team have also
been getting out and about across the
schools particularly supporting
students who are preparing for their
sacraments. As Catholic schools, the
theme of vocation is really important to
us. We want to inspire our young people
and provide everything that we can to
become more; so we're delighted to see
more case studies coming via the
Cardinal Wiseman alumni association.

One recent case study was former
student Hannah Warrington, who is
now working as a junior doctor within
the University Hospitals Coventry and
Warwickshire NHS Trust (see p.é).

We continue to look for interesting case
studies that can help our students think
through what their vocations will be and
early career case studies are
particularly valuable.

As we come to the end of the academic
year we say goodbye to staff and
students alike. Not all will have spent
the 39 years that Mary Ogilvie did (see
p9) but all will be missed. To all the
staff and students who are leaving us
this year, | wish you well.

[t will, | am sure, be another strange
summer but we are doing lots to
prepare for the start of the new
academic year. As always we will be
waiting for all of the latest guidance and
we will keep everyone posted with our
plans as soon as we can share them.

With best wishes for the summer.

Brendan Fawcett
On behalf of the Romero
MAC Board of Directors
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Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School welcomed 120 Year 6 children from 15
schools based across the city to take part in the 800m run.

The event was organised by Andy
McConville, Chair of Coventry Catholic
Sports and Principal of Good Shepherd
Catholic Primary School, as well as
Cardinal Wiseman'’s head of PE Chris

Page and Operations Manager Zoe Seth.

Safety was a key priority at the Covid-
secure event, with children remaining in
their class bubbles while travelling
around the school.

The event was supported by the whole
of the PE department at Cardinal
Wiseman as well as a number of sixth
form students studying sport.

Christ the King Catholic Primary School
was triumphant in the boys” event, while
St John Vianney Catholic Primary
School secured first place in the girls’
event, and all of those taking part were
presented with a special goody bag in
recognition of their achievements.

Andy said: “Coventry Catholic Sports
has a long history of giving pupils the
chance to participate in a range of
sports while competing against
other schools.

“We have really missed school sport
over the last 12 months, so we are
absolutely thrilled to be able to
start again.

“It was fantastic to welcome children
from schools right across the city. They
were buzzing with excitement before
and bursting with pride afterwards.

“We saw so many incredible sporting
performances from pupils showcasing
their talents once again.

“Cardinal Wiseman was an excellent
venue with plenty of outdoor space so
that the event could go ahead while
being Covid-secure.

“It also gave those children who will
soon be moving on to secondary
school an opportunity to visit a Key
Stage 3 setting.

“It was great to see Cardinal Wiseman
pupils clapping the Year 6 children as
they left the site to congratulate them
for their efforts.”

Chris added: “The event went very
well and we have had some fantastic
feedback from all of the schools
involved.

“AU of the children were enthusiastic,
gave their all and represented their
schools excellently.

“I would like to thank all those who
supported on the day, particularly
our sixth form students who were
fantastic role models to all of the
Year 6 children.

“We are very proud at Cardinal
Wiseman to be able to support the
wider school community with events
like this and look forward to hosting
more in the future.”




Feast day at Ss Peter & Paul £
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Year 2 children from Ss Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School

have taken part in a special day focused on India.

The event saw children take part in
geography activities, learn more about
significant people through history and
explore different religions.

The school also welcomed a number of
parents throughout the day who
delivered sessions on Indian dress,
music and dancing.

The Academy’s in-house catering team
gave children the opportunity to learn
more about Indian cuisine, dishing up a
variety of foods including bhajis,
samosas, naan bread, chutneys and
spiced chickpeas alongside a range of
Indian drinks.

The day was held to expand on the topic
of India which the children are studying
this half term.

Claire Cahill, Year 2 teacher at Ss Peter
and Paul Catholic Primary School, said:
“The day was a fantastic way to really
immerse the children into the topic.

“We are a very multicultural school,
and it was excellent to welcome some
of our parents to speak about Indian
culture and even teach the children
some Indian dancing.

“We also have a number of children
with family members who live in India
and they were given the opportunity to
find out more about where their
relatives are from and share this with
the class.

“Our catering team did a great job at
serving up a range of Indian food and
drinks for the children to sample, all of
which they thoroughly enjoyed.

“At Romero we have an innovate
curriculum, and interactive
experiences such as this are an
excellent way to both enhance
learning and help children retain what
they have learnt, all while having fun.”

Tom O'Reilly, Catering Manager at the
Academy, said: “Having an in-house
catering service means that we can
easily provide our 3,500 children with
dynamic experiences which link food
with the curriculum.

“It was excellent to see the Year 2
children try the Indian foods, and we
look forward to providing even more
experiences like this in the future.”




Alumni:

Life after Wiseman

We hear from Hannah Warrington on her

The Wiseman
Connection

journey from Cardinal Wiseman to
becoming a junior doctor.

School Life

Hannah grew up in the Copeswood area
of Coventry and attended Sacred Heart
Catholic Primary School before joining
Cardinal Wiseman in 2007 and staying
on to study at the school's sixth form.

Hannah said: “Cardinal Wiseman was
and still does have a wide diverse
population of pupils. | believe this gave
me a positive and well-rounded
outlook on life.

“I learnt a lot throughout my time
there. One of the main lessons | learnt
was to maintain a good work ethic and
have confidence to reach for goals, no
matter how big.

“The support from the teachers was
outstanding and | really felt like they
were behind me in my decision-
making, especially when choosing
subjects to study at GCSE and A-Level,
and then later when deciding which
university to apply for.

“The passionate support by the school
provided the motivation to get me
where | am today.”
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Being an academic pupil meant
Hannah attended many after-school
lessons, which were particularly useful
around exam times and demonstrated
that the pupils’ best interests were
always the priority at the school.

Not only did Hannah enjoy the more
studious subjects, she also enjoyed the
arts which gave pupils the opportunity
to flourish in more practical subjects.
Her creativity meant lessons such as
textiles, art and design technology were
some of her favourites between Year 7
and Year 9.

When reflecting on some of her fond
memories of the school, Hannah said:
“It wasn't all about the classroom.
There were also a lot of fun school trips
which included Alton Towers, Thorpe
Park, Dol-y-moch and many trips to
London to watch West End theatre
productions or to go sightseeing and
shopping.

The best part about my experience at
the school is making lifelong friends
who | still turn to for support and have a
good old laugh about the fun
memories.

After completing her degree, Hannah
successfully applied for a job as junior
doctor at University Hospital Coventry -
a role which has seen her work on the
frontline during the Covid-19 pandemic.

Career

Hannah then went on to study medicine
at the University of Birmingham and
gained a lot of experience working in
hospitals across the area.

She said: “Birmingham has diverse
population in many different aspects,
and | believe my time at Cardinal
Wiseman helped prepare me for that
and gave me an edge that many other
medical students didn’t have.

“The work ethic had also stayed with
me and | managed to gain my degree
with hard work and determination.”

“l also get the chance to work with
some amazing and inspiring people. |
think that the Covid-19 pandemic has
really shown how great our NHS is and
how versatile we can be when put
under unforeseen circumstances with
unpredictable outcomes.

“I worked on the respiratory ward
during the pandemic which meant that
| was dealing with Covid-19 positive
patients all day, every day. We all
really learnt about how to treat this
virus together and the team spirit was
phenomenal.

“Being a junior doctor makes you
learn many qualities and skills very

fast. Communication is the biggest
factor in this when talking to patients
or speaking to colleagues and | believe
that my experience at Cardinal
Wiseman helped me with this,
particularly through its career days
and their encouragement to give
classroom presentations.”

Medicine has many career paths and
Hannah is hoping to become a GP.

She said: “I feel that this career

allows you to get to know your patients
and build a rapport like no other
specialty does.

“General practice offers variety to
each day by the type of patients who
are seen and the problems that are
presented. There is also great
flexibility with work-life balance which
is important in any career choice.”

Advice to pupils

When speaking about the
advice she would give to
current pupils, Hannah said:
“My greatest advice would be
to believe in yourself and
never give up.

“If you haven’t decided on what
you want to get out of life don’t
put too much pressure on
yourself. There is a big world
out there inviting you to
explore it!”
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Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School is supporting its local community by

Community engagement on our new 3G pitch

opening its new multi-purpose sports pitch to the public.

Not only does the pitch benefit the
school’s pupils, it is also being leased
out to a number of local sports teams.

A total of eight local football clubs as
well as a football coach are currently
taking advantage of the high-quality
facility, meaning that children aged
between five and 18 are making use of
it almost every day of the week.

Kevin Shakespeare, Principal at Corpus
Christi, said that it is fantastic to see the
pitch benefitting the community.

He said: “At Corpus Christi we strive to
ensure our pupils have a well-rounded
education, which includes providing
the very best opportunities outside of
the classroom.

“Our 3G pitch means that the children
can play sports all year round on a
professional pitch that they can be
proud of.

“We very much see physical activity as
a core subject and this facility is a place
which allows children to build their
teamwork skills, develop resilience
and grow their talents.

“The pitch has been built to FA and RFU
standards for football and Rugby and
also caters for Gaelic football teams.

“It's excellent that we have been able
to open it to the local community,
giving young people from across the
area the opportunity to use a top-class
facility where they can feel inspired.

“It's always been extremely important
that the facility benefits as many
people as possible so it’s brilliant that
we already have so many teams
making use of the pitch, and in truth it
has been difficult to accommodate
every enquiry that we have received
due to the fantastic level of interest it
has attracted.”

Further information about the 3G pitch
is available by visiting
https://corpuschristi.coventry.sch.uk

@
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Mary Ogilvie joins one of the classes at
St Gregory's Catholic Primary School
as part of the celebrations.

-

St Gregory's Catholic Primary School has bid a fond farewell to

Mary Ogilvie who worked at the school for 39 years.

A special assembly was held in Mary's
honour where she was presented with
cards and gifts by the children who also
enjoyed a celebratory lunch. They then
formed a guard of honour as she did
one final lap of the school, gathering
memory books made by each class.

Mary began working at the school, in
1982, when her son Arron attended,
and more recently her grandson, Alfie.

Amongst the generations of children
she has cared for in the school
playground, some have become
colleagues, including Interim Head of
School Megan Scullion.

Her time at the school was also
recognised at a 'Romero Celebrates’
eventin 2019, where she and other
colleagues across the Academy were
presented with long service awards.

Mary said: “I've really enjoyed my time
working at St Gregory's. My role was
to be there for the children whenever
they needed me, and make sure their
play was safe and fun, although I've
lost count of the number of bumps,
grazes and scrapes I've tended to over
the years.

“It's been rewarding to see so many
children start their school years at St
Gregory's before moving on to begin
their next chapter in life - and later to
see them all grown up with children of
their own.

“I will miss the children for their
energy and enthusiasm for life. My
whole experience at St Gregory's has
been truly heart-warming and has
gone in the twinkling of an eye.

“I had a fantastic last day at school and
I'd like to thank everyone for making it
so special. I'd also like to wish the
staff, children and the Romero
Catholic Academy all the very best

for the future.”

Interim Head of School Megan Scullion
added: “I, like countless others, have
some very fond memories of Mary as a
lunchtime supervisor, and it has been
a pleasure to go on to work with her at
the school.

“She is an extremely popular member
of staff who is very kind-natured

with a cheery disposition. She will

be thoroughly missed by children

and staff alike, and we wish her well
in her retirement.”

Patrick Taggart, Director of Operations
at the Romero Catholic Academy,
commented: “It is an amazing
achievement and Mary has been a
backbone of the school for almost

40 years.

“We are so proud of our staff and the
great work they carry out to ensure
our children enjoy their school years.
We wish Mary all our thanks, blessings
and a long and happy retirement.”

Mary was presented with gifts,
cards and memory books on her

final day as lunchtime supervisor. . r==—
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Catholic School Sports event at Warwick University

We had a fantastic afternoon at the Catholic
School Sports event at Warwick University.

Our Pupils looked incredibly smart and were a credit to themselves and their
schools. We were delighted to be supported by Year 9 pupils from Cardinal
Wiseman, who helped lead the activities. St Patricks, St John Fisher and Good
Shepherd were placed in the top 5 positions, which is our best ever result.




Corpus Christi's grdening club
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Members of Corpus
Christi’s gardening club
working on the new
sensory garden.

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School is launching the new garden in
memory of learning mentor Carole Flynn, who passed away last year.

The garden is being made possible
thanks to a £7,000 donation from the
Wooden Spoon, a rugby charity which
funds projects that support children
and young people with disabilities or
living in disadvantaged areas, after it
heard about the loss of Carole and her
inspirational work supporting some of
the school's most vulnerable children.

The garden will feature different
seasonal plants which stimulate the
senses, a sensory path made from a
range of materials, a variety of musical
chimes and bedding plants which have
been grown by the children in the
school's new polytunnel.

It will also include a seating area which
can be used for outdoor learning or
one-to-one sessions as well as a
remembrance corner, not only to
remember Carole, but to support

any child or staff member
experiencing loss.

Corpus Christi Principal Kevin
Shakespeare said the gardenis a
fitting tribute to Carole, who loved the
sunshine and had a genuine passion
for supporting those children who
needed it the most.

He said: “The sensory garden will be
used by the whole school, with a
particular focus on our most
vulnerable children or those going
through a tough time.

“That is why we wanted to dedicate
this space to Carole. She not only loved
being outdoors in the sunshine
wearing one of her many infamous
pairs of sunglasses, but she was truly
dedicated to supporting the children
and the garden will benefit those
children she would have worked with.

“It will provide a real oasis for the
children - a safe space that they can
feel at ease or a place where they
can reflect.

“It will also provide an area for
outdoor lessons and give the
children the opportunity to grow
their own plants.

“Creating the garden was a huge team
effort as we wanted to make the
fantastic funding from Wooden Spoon
go as far as possible, so the school
staff who were able to got involved in
the true Corpus Christi spirit.

“We would like to say a huge thank you
to Wooden Spoon for helping us to
create a lasting legacy for Carole.

“She was at the heart of both the
school community and the
Willenhall community and we know
that the garden is a space she would
have loved.”

The garden is based in view of the
school's new prayer courtyard, which
has been redesigned to signify the
Catholicity of the school.

It includes seating as well as a large
crucifix which is illuminated at night,
providing a space not just for prayer
but also practical lessons, workshops
and performances.
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Olympic flame
arrives at Romeo

A total of 54 schools across the city are participating in
‘Coventry’s Flame of Friendship’ which is currently seeing a
1948 Olympic Torch passed from school to school, and our

schools were lucky enough to take part!



The event is being held to celebrate
Coventry’s friendship with Tokyo 2020
volunteers, build links between
Coventry schools, encourage children to
be more physically active and promote
the Olympic and Paralympic values,
especially that of friendship.

Each received the torch as well as a
London 2012 relay baton with messages
of friendship attached from a
neighbouring school before passing it
on the following day.

Children from across the Academy were
not only given the opportunity to see the
torch up close and add messages to the
baton, but enjoy a day of Olympic-themed
lessons which covered everything from
the history of the event and the torch
itself as well as a look at which countries
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take part to sports sessions where pupils
were able to take part in a mini Olympic
Games of their own.

Some schools even had an Olympic-
themed lunch menu to mark the
occasion.

Cardinal Wiseman was one of just two
secondary schools to take part in the
event.

Chris Page, Head of PE at the school,
said: “Receiving the Olympic torch was a
fantastic experience for our school
community, and it helped bring us closer
to other schools in the process.

“The students were very excited to hold
the torch and see a piece of Olympic
history up close, and we were inundated
with requests for photos!

“We hosted an assembly about the
Olympic value of friendship and the
origins of the torch and kept the theme
running throughout the day - including
holding our very own mini Olympics.

“The following day our team of students,
accompanied by myself and the
Guardian Ballers, a Coventry &
Warwickshire Mind Children and Young
People’s service which facilitates
opportunities through basketball, ran
the torch to Moat House Primary School.

“We were overwhelmed by the guard of
honour that we received from their
children ranging from Reception to Year
6 - it was an incredibly special moment.

“Allin all it was a fantastic and enriching
experience for all of those that were
involved.”

Speaking about the experience at St
Gregory's Catholic Primary School,
Interim Head of School Megan Scullion
added: “It was an amazing event and
gave us an opportunity to come
together and celebrate something as a
whole school community.

“The past year has been incredibly
challenging, but this really felt like the
light at the end of the tunnel and all of
the children loved taking part.

“Everyone was given the opportunity to
hold the torch and we held plenty of
Olympic-themed lessons throughout
the day.
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oventry week at Ss Peter and Paul

Children at Ss Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School have taken partin a
special event exploring the past and present of their home city, enjoying a
range of activities as part of a week focused on Coventry.

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes
welcomed Coventry children’s author
Aaron Ashmore who read his illustrated
books about the city to the pupils and
also handed out free copies.

Reception put their baking skills to the
test to make some infamous Coventry
God Cakes, while Year 1 took a step
back in time to welcome Coventry’s
official Lady Godiva Pru Porretta who
spoke to the children about the historic
figure.

Transport was a focus for Years 2 and 3,
with Year 2 visiting Coventry Transport
Museum to find out more about the
city’s connection to bicycles and Year 3
learning about Coventry-born engineer
Sir Frank Whittle, who is credited with
inventing the turbojet engine, as part of
a visit to the Midland Air Museum.

Year 4 went into the city centre to learn
about Coventry’s connection to Ska
music, while Year 5 enjoyed an online
question-and-answer session with
former Coventry City Football Club
player Marcus Hall.

Year 6 also visited the city centre to
create artwork based around the iconic
three spires.

Principal Lorraine Stanton said:
“The children had a wonderful time
during our week focused on Coventry.

“We look to offer a variety of
enriching learning experiences,

and this was an excellent way to

not only bring the city’s history to life
but for the children to learn about
modern day Coventry.

“The event was postponed from
earlier in the year, but ended up being
perfectly timed to coincide with the
start of Coventry’s year as City of
Culture.

“We’d like to thank everyone who
helped make the week so enjoyable
for the children and to those who gave
their support to ensure it could still go
ahead in a Covid-secure way.

“We’ll certainly be looking to do more
activities about Coventry during the
next 12 months during our year as
City of Culture.”
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Leading edge ICT at St John Fisher

Staff at St John Fisher have relished the challenges of remote learning

thanks to a new online teaching platform, which not only allowed youngsters
to make the most of home-schooling but is now supporting them to catch-up
after time away from the classroom.

The Primary School teamed up with the
Tablet Academy to offer pupils personal
tutelage and one-to-one support during
the pandemic while reducing the
amount of time teachers spend on
administrative tasks.

The 1:1 Student Device Programme
was designed by Tablet Academy to
maximise the potential of remote
learning for students across the
country, and staff at St John Fisher
Catholic Primary School received
bespoke one-to-one training to
incorporate the programme into all
aspects of their professional lives.

The scheme enables staff to streamline
administrative tasks by making them
paperless and thus both
environmentally friendly and safer to
share with colleagues in light of
Covid-19 restrictions.

The programme has also given
teachers a platform to develop
engaging interactive classes, which are
delivered via Microsoft Teams, for
children to catch-up on all subjects and

enhance their digital skills, reducing
the impact on primary school learning
caused by the pandemic.

The assessment of pupils’ work has
also been made easier thanks to the
Tablet Academy, as teachers have been
able to give instant feedback and track
the progress of children on individual
tasks as well as cooperative
assignments with classmates.

Linda Edge, Vice Principal at St John
Fisher Catholic Primary School, said:
“The one-to-one programme with the
Tablet Academy has ensured that we
were able to meet the individual needs
of children in two of our Year 5 classes
and respond to the difficulties brought
about by the pandemic.

“Children can progress at their own
speed much more freely with the 1:1
device programme, while staff have
been able to better manage their
workload each day and spend more
time focussing on their pupils’ needs.

“The Tablet Academy has provided the
expertise and technical knowledge to
help us move from individual local
server-based schools to a company-
wide consistent platform. The pilot
programme has been a real success
and we are now looking at ways to
implement digital strategies into our
day-to-day activities both at school
and when remote learning is required.

“We would urge all schools in
Coventry and Warwickshire to look at
the impact the programme has had on
our ability to overcome the challenges
of the pandemic and the move to
digital learning.”
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Our first

in-house Prom
for year 11

The staff of Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School
were delighted to welcome our Year 11 Class
of 2021 back to site on the evening of Friday 2
July, for the first ever in house Prom.

The event, which had been organised by
Zoe Seth (Operations Manager), saw
150 pupils and 40 members of staff
descend in formal attire for an evening
of celebration, reward and of course -
lots and lots of dancing.

The event itself came together thanks
to the hard work, passion and
dedication of Cardinal Wiseman staff -
including Lynette Taylor (Head of Year
11) - but also members of the local
community across the city of Coventry.
The weeks leading up to the event saw
a number of NHS Heroes, Coventry
College beauty specialists and owners
of local businesses, coming together to
create the most spectacular and
memorable event possible.

Zoe Seth said following a tumultuous
time, the team and | were determined
to ensure that the students of 2021,
were not forgotten. Celebrating our
students, especially after this last year,
has remained high on the agenda of the
entire faculty and has been driven by
members of the local community in
collaboration with the school. We are
incredibly grateful for the continued



generosity and support we have
received over the last year, and more
particularly - in the planning and
delivery of this special event.

While a number of the students were
treated to complimentary beauty
makeovers, as a reward for their hard
work and resilience over the last 12
months, the John Paul Il Sports Hall
also received its own makeover with the
installation of a new drapes system,
which transformed the space into a
marquee. The National Motor Museum
very kindly donated a number of
resources in the forms of tables, linens
and crockery, while local business
owners Stayce (Signature Events) and
Samm (Venyou Events Limited) worked
with Zoe & Lynette to add the final
touches of glamour, truly giving a
‘wow factor’ that left students and

staff gobsmacked as they arrived

for the evening.

Lynette Taylor (Head of Year 11) said it
was truly wonderful to see the smiles of
happiness on the students faces. The
last 16 months has not been easy on
any of the students, particularly Year
11. As their Head of Year, it was
fantastic to be able to give them
something that they will remember for
years to come and to celebrate their
successes at Cardinal Wiseman.

Throughout the evening, attendees
were treated to a splendid two course
menu, which had been designed in
collaboration with two of the Year 11
students, and served by the schools
new in-house catering team, led by the

evenings host, Tom O'Reilly (Head of
Catering). During the second course,
the sounds of whoops and cheers took
over, as Lynette - joined by Kirsti
Greenway (Head of Key Stage 4) -

took to the stage to reward numerous
students with individual awards
recognising their achievements and
memorable moments from their time
at the school.

“How lucky I am to have been part of something
that makes saying goodbye so hard,
1 will miss you all immensely.
Good luck to you all in your furare endeavours.
Reach for the stars, they are yours for the taldng.*

My -fml;flh- =
&

Helen Quinn CEO said she was
incredibly proud of the pupils and
delighted that the school was able to
provide them with such a special
evening. She added that we will be
having more events in the hall in future
now that we have the ability to
transform the space and will welcome
community groups to use the facility
over the coming months and years.
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‘A snapshot |
from Twitter

Corpus Christi
fdCorpusprimary_Jun17

Year 4 had a wonderful day
at Coombe Abbey for their River
study experience.

Sacred Heart School t i =
f[@SacredHeartCov_Jun28 : .

We've added food colouring

to the water and predicted what will

happen to the flowers and celery!
Lets see if our Scientific Predictions

are correct!

B Cardinal Wiseman

. Y
@OfficalWiseman_May25 u

It was great having the

[@waspsrugby back teaching our after

VL i school Year 7 club!
Al - Yt

[ ==

St John Fisher E . i
@SJF_Jun15

This weeks #cswyouskip
challenge is to post photos of our
families participating in skipping! > T
Good Shepherd
@GoodShepherdCOV_Jun17 u

We have started a new group
called Young Junior PCSO’s.

We are working together as a team
with the police!

—
—— —

St Gregory's
@StGregorysPrimary_June21 | " .

SS Peter and Paul
[@SSPP_Jun25

nothing short of phenomenal! Year 6 finished off a fantastic
retreat day by baking cookies.

From Pirates to Abba, from
flossing to hand jiving...today was
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St Patrick's
[@StPatricksCov_May10

¥¥ \We are very proud of one of
i our Year 3 children who has had their g : j St Patrick's
poem_publlshed in the @youngwriters [ e g p @StPatricksCov Jun11
Peculiar Pets book! : o513 -
Year 3 have joined the chat
¢ with @Tompalmerauthor and
(@JimRockSlots for Euro2020!

St Gregory's
[@StGregorysPrimary_Jun24

Year 4 are busy planning
their podcasts in computing today!

Corpus Christi
[@CorpusChristi_Jun24

Yesterday, some of our Year 5 & 6
students took part in the Coventry Catholic
Schools Athletics Competition.

#§ The Wiseman Connection
f[dTheWisemanConnection

Memories of Miss Cooper.
Do you remember the Sisters and
Teachers in this picture?

Sacred Heart School
With all the rain today ‘Incy
Wincy' decided to pay reception a
_ visit. The children were
~ fascinated and enjoyed learning all about C¥
our furry friends. B Cardinal Wiseman

Year 4 were set the challenge today of LAselgs (OfficialWiseman_Jun8
building the tallest Christmas tree using %19 It was great celebrating

Jelly tots and tooth picks - they worked ERPEY #NationalBestFriendDay with the
amazingly well as teams to complete the B8 Olympic Torch!

challenge with some very creative tactics! b = g




The Romero
Catholic Academy

Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

We are a multi-academy company comprised of the following individual schools/academies:

Cardinal Wiseman
Catholic School

Omnia pro Christo

Corpus Christi
Catholic Primary School

Walking in Christ’s footsteps, opening hearts and minds

Good Shepherd
Catholic Primary School

One Fold, One Family, Walking with Christ

Ss Peter & Paul
Catholic Primary School

Learning and loving on our journey with Jesus

Sacred Heart
Catholic Primary School

St Gregory’s
Catholic Primary School

Pray, Reflect, Learn and Grow to Mirror the Love of Jesus Learning and Growing in the Service of God
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4 / With Jesus we love, grow and succeed To live, love and learn, in our caring community eaching School Alliance
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